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Llopd's Register of Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

15th Avgust, 1919.

e Dear Sirs,
I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your
letter of the lith instant respecting ithe steamer
"ARGLO SAXON", and to acquaint vou that he case  of
thie vessel received the careful consideration of the
Committes at their meeting today. 1In reply the
Committee desire me to say that in the eircumstances,
they consider arrangements should be made to have the
Boiler Survey carried out on the vessel's return to an
American Port, which they nete you anticipate will take
place in the course of six weeks or so, and the Comirittoe
will be glad if yow will kindly give instructions accord-
insly.
I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.
liesars.Lawther, lLatta % Co.,

Billiter Buildings,
BeCo 3o
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